

Clapton Road Midsomer Norton Radstock BA3 2LP

Telephone: 01761 412777

Fax: 01761 419883

Email: office@longvernalschool.com

Website: www.longvernal.com

"part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership"

Headteacher: Mrs Karen Courtier-Hird

22nd October 2024

Dear Parents

The school photographer will be coming in on the afternoon of Tuesday 19th November. All pupils will have an individual photograph taken and we will also routinely photograph siblings together that are in school (including nursery). If you wish to have younger siblings (who are not in school) photographed with your school age children then please come into school at 3:15pm and we can arrange this for you.

Yours sincerely

Karen Courtier-Hird

Headteacher

We are building a community where learners have no ceilings to their aspirations and successes. Everyone is respected and loved in their own right.









